FEB 2 8 1983

DISTRIBUTION:
Central File
TSB R/F
LB#1 F/R
HDenton/ECase
JFunches
JCarter
JYoungblood
JGlynn
HFaulkner
EGoodwin
TNovak

Mr. R. R. Matthews, Director
of Health and Safety
Central Electric Generating Board
Courtenay House
18 Warwick Lane
London EC 4

Dear Mr. Matthews:

Subject: NRC Sizewell Evaluation Report

The purpose of this letter is to provide a further opportunity for you to comment on our draft report, so as to assure that the final report accurately describes the Sizewell design and philosophy.

The draft report enclosed includes those corrections we were able to identify during our meetings with KII and CEGB in December, and also takes account of later CEGB comments provided in early February 1983. We intend to complete the final report by about March 11, 1983 and would appreciate any further comments before that time. I will provide you with a copy of the final report when it is complete.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

Harold R. Denton, Director Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure: As stated

cc W/enclosure:
Mr. Justin L. Bloom, Counselor for
Scientific and Technological Affairs
Embassy of the USA
Grosvenor Square
London, WI

Dr. John Gaunt, Atomic Energy Attache

	British Embassy		RITTEN IN HOE	NTON'S OFFICE	V
OFFICEB	3100 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W.	DL:LB#1	NAR: DIR		
SATE !	PDR FOIA	GEdisonils 2/18/83	Habiton:dfm. 2/2/483		

